
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 24/05/2022 6:24:06 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

24/05/2022 

MR Jonathan Rogers 
9 Dobroyd RD 
Balgowlah Heights NSW 2093 

RE: DA2022/0596 -29 - 37 Dobroyd Road BALGOWLAH HEIGHTS NSW 2093 

I am writing to request an extension of the time for submissions against this application until 
the end of June 2022. 

I feel that the time allowed to review such a significant development is insufficient and the 
posting and notification of this application has been mismanaged with notices not visible and 
no attempt to liaise with the community. I believe the development is totally out of keeping with 
the area and presents many issues such as suitability of the development, parking, 
congestions to name a few. 

The normal timeframe for an application provides no ability for the community to assess this 
very unusual development. 

Regards 
Jonathan Rogers 
9 Dobroyd Road 

2022/316392


